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Thanks to support of IFCA, we are now able to meet and share with CA members all over the 

world. Other CA members were unable to attend the 30th Anniversary of IFCA due to ongoing political 
conflict. They want to participate in this event but they could not participate because they were 

fleeing the war. However, I would like to say “Congratulation to the 30th Anniversary of IFCA”. 
 

Thank you very much for your time. 

(27.11.2021) 


